

Name:.....

Date:.....

READING SUMMARY

Read the text again and fill in the blanks



My name's Fiona. I'm from Sweden where it's cold in the winter. When I'm outside I usually wear gloves, a big coat and my favourite striped scarf. At school, I wear a skirt, tights and a sweater. In the summer, I like wearing dresses. Last week, I bought a light green dress and a gold belt for the warmer weather.

Hi! I'm Hassan from Egypt. There's a uniform at my school and all the boys wear black trousers and a light blue jacket. At home, I wear shorts or jeans with T-shirts most of the time. My favourite T-shirt's got green and yellow stripes and a pocket. In the street, I often wear sunglasses.



Hello! I'm Anna from Mexico. My school uniform is a dark blue skirt and a bright yellow shirt. At home, I like wearing clothes with spots and stripes and I've just bought a spotted red sweater. I really like it. I sometimes wear necklaces and rings, too. My parents gave me a beautiful silver ring for my last birthday.

True or False?

- | | |
|---|---|
| 0. Anna and Hasan wear uniforms at school. | T |
| 1. Fiona bought a new dress for winter last week. | F |
| 2. Hassan usually wears T-shirt at home. | T |
| 3. Anna has got a favorite striped scarf. | F |

Answer the question

- What do you usually wear at home?

- Which one is your favorite?

- Do you have to wear a uniform at school?

The end